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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Pabryant <pabryant819@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 8:00 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR; Megan Hopkins

Cc: Debbie Small; Charlie Small; Linn Kreckman; Gary Levine

Subject: SUP for 111 N Lombardy

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Hi Rich 

 

I wanted to write to you and let you know that the Fan Area Business Alliance is in full support of this SUP. 

 

We met with Megan Hopkins today at our monthly FABA board meeting. She explained in detail her business model, 

reason for wanting the SUP and why she wants to open her shop. We think this would be a very nice addition to our 

neighborhood and an asset for the Fan District. We all look forward to patronizing Celladora. 

 

Thank you for sending this to us. 

 

Tricia 

 

 

 

Tricia Bryant 

President—FABA 

804-370-9208 


